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March 21, 2013

Ron C. Linton
Project Manager/Hydrogeologist
Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Mailstop T8F5
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

RE: Hydro Resources, Inc., Crownpoint Uranium Project, License SUA-1580 Renewal

Electronic Files

Dear Mr. Linton,

On behalf of Hydro Resources, Inc., WWC Engineering submits six DVDs for the
Crownpoint Uranium Project License SUA-1580 Renewal. The enclosed DVDs replace the
DVDs that accompanied the Crownpoint Uranium Project Environmental Report and
Consolidated Operations Plan, Revision 3.0, submitted to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission
on March 14, 2013. The enclosed DVDs contain files in Adobe PDF format that meet the NRC
requirements for electronic submittals including Fast Web View enabled and files less than 50
MB.

WWC Engineering appreciates the opportunity to submit the electronic files in the
approved format. If you have any questions, please contact me at (307) 672-0761 or by email at
bkelly@wwcengineering.com.

Sincerely,

Beth Kelly
WWC Project Manager

cc: Mark Pelizza and Mike Neumann, HRI
Enclosures: as noted
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